
Notice of Public Hearing
for the Kibby Excavating Annexation into the City of Goshen

A Petition for Annexation into the City of Goshen has been filed with the Goshen Common Council
requesting the annexation of certain real estate located outside, but contiguous to the corporate limits
of the City of Goshen.  This area is identified as the "Kibby Excavating Annexation Area" and
consists of approximately six (6) acres of real estate generally located north of Woodfield Road
(County Road 40), east of Corrie Drive, south of Hackberry Drive, and west of US 33.  The Goshen
Common Council will conduct a public hearing on the Kibby Excavating Annexation  at its regular
meeting on May 1, 2018 at 7:00 p.m.  The hearing will be held in the City Court Room/Council
Chambers at the Goshen Police & Court Building, 111 East Jefferson Street, Goshen.  All interested
members of the public are invited to attend and will be given the opportunity to testify on the
proposed annexation at the public hearing.


